From: Sharon Whiting 
Sent: 08 April 2015 09:53
To: Andrew Lewis
Cc: David Peckford; Yuen Wong
Subject: 15/00153/REM Village Green, Heyford Park

Hi Andy,
Planning Policy response attached for 15/00153/REM, Village Green, Heyford Park.  No planning policy objection from us as the principle components of what is being proposed appear to have been established at the outline planning stage.  

Apologies for the delay in responding.

Sharon Whiting
Principal Planning Officer
Strategic Planning and the Economy
Extension 1848
Direct Dial 01295 221848
E Mail Sharon.whiting@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
www.cherwell-dc.gov.uk 
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